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09/06/2018  12:52:532018/1520/P COMMNT Jos Vernon My comments relate to all the 6 Erskine Rd applications. 

I object to these changes. A balance of types of building is required. There are plenty of luxury flats in this 

area. More are not in the interests of the community. 

Planning permission was granted for particular use and it should not be changed. This is particularly the case 

given that development has not even yet been completed. 

The B1 to residential I believe is practically a given under current legislation. So while it should not be granted I 

accept it may be unavoidable. 

What should certainly not happen is the D2 to B1 as this will inevitably be followed by another conversion from 

B1 to residential. 

But ideallly the development company should be kept to the conditions under which it originally obtained 

permission.
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